
 

 

 
 
December 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Parent Survey 
 
To help us make sure we’re providing the best standard of education for your children, we’d like to know 
how you feel about the Academy. 
 
This will help us to: 

 Find out what we’re doing well and where we could do better 

 Decide which areas to prioritise when developing our school improvement plan 

 Make asure we’re meeting the needs of you and your children 
 
Please take the time to complete this survey to help us make Sandwell Academy the best it can be. 
 
The survey can be access using the following link: Parent Questionnaire - Sandwell Academy  
 
All surveys should be completed by Monday 12 January. After this time the link will no longer be 
available. 
 
Replies will be treated in the strictest of confidence. 
 
Your feedback is very important to us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Jenna Chapman 
Deputy Head 
 
 
 

https://www.sandwellacademy.com/page/form-parents

